
 

 
 

 
           
          Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/17                                                                                   March 27, 2020 

Fund Deposit during COVID-19 

 
All Brokers and their Clients are hereby informed that the Exchange is committed to ensure business continuity and 

offer its service in the best possible manner during Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic outbreak in the country.  
 

Therefore, in order to allocate the funds deposited by the Clients in a timely manner, all Brokers and their Clients are 

advised to strictly follow the guidelines communicated vide PMEX Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2019/24 
dated April 30, 2019 on Direct Fund Model (attached herewith as annexure for ready reference). 
 

Furthermore, Clients are advised to place allocation request in the Client Portal after deposit of funds and also send the 

evidence as stipulated in the above mentioned notification so that timely allocation can be performed by the Exchange.  
 

Please also note that verification and allocation of funds transferred through RTGS or Pay Orders may take some extra 

time as compared to routine operations due the availability of limited staff of Banks. 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 
111-11-PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

Best regards,   

 
 

Hasan Mahmood 

Head of Marketing, Business Development  

& Customer Support Services  
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